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Community Development Department 

801-399-8765  //  444 24th Street, Ogden, UT 84401  //  swilkinson@co.weber.ut.us 
#WinninginWeber 

Date:  June 15th, 2020 

To:  Weber County Board of Commissioners 

From:  Scott Mendoza 
  Community Development Department 

Agenda Date: June 23rd, 2020 

Subject: Grant of a temporary emergency egress easement by P.C. Thomas Investment Co. L.C. 
to Weber County for the Weber Center parking structure project. 

Exhibits: A – Easement 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary: 

The attached easement, that you’re being asked to accept, is being granted to Weber County by P.C. 
Thomas Investment Company L.C. who owns property immediately north of the Weber Center parking 
structure. The intent of the easement is to grant the County and Weber Center occupants the temporary 
right to cross the Thomas’ property during the Weber Center parking structure project. 

By accepting the easement, the County will agree to limit the use of the property to: 

1. emergencies only; 
2. pedestrian traffic that will flow generally north, from the Weber Center to 23rd Street; and 
3. a time period that will not go beyond December 1st, 2020. 

There is no cost associated with the county accepting the easement. 

 
Recommendation: 

Accept the temporary emergency egress easement in order to provide the right to cross the Thomas’ 
property during the Weber Center parking structure project. 

 
 

 








